WFWP ltaly co-sponsors a concert for the victims of violence in Turin, Italy

M. Gabriella Mieli
April 22, 2017

"Maria Gabriella Mieli, WFWP Vice President of the Italian chapter, was invited as co-sponsor for a
charity event, a concert for the victims of violence. The complex “I Senza Nome” a cover of a famous
Italian musical group, offered 2 hours of music, singing popular songs of the last 50 years.

The concert was co-sponsored by WFWP Italy as well as GE.SE.FI, U.D.I.LRE and Sportello del Malato.

At the beginning and at the end of the event the representatives of the 4 associations involved in the
organization of the event had the opportunity to present their missions and goals.

As representative of WFWP, Mrs. Mieli spoke about the necessity to educate about the values of life, the
importance of education, the parents’ responsibility in educating children about respect, unity, filial piety,
forgiveness and reconciliation, giving the participants a glimpse of hope, despite all the confusion and
violence around us.

The representatives of the other 3 organizations spoke about their practical activities in supporting
minors, youths, old people and families victims of different kind of violence.

Hon. Eleonora Bechis, WFWP contact and Ambassador for Peace, spoke about her responsibility and
mission as member of the bicameral commission on childhood and adolescence especially towards
immigrant children and youths.

Reported by
M. Gabriella Mieli
WFWP Italy




